Mrs. Fannie Sanders
Room NOe ©

1013 New Hampshire St.
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mres. Sgnders:

I am very glad to know that you are
again able to worke. Just the other day
as we drove down the street, Mrs. Slimons
wondered as to how you were getting along,
and was sorry thst she hed not been able
to see YOUe

You have been a peatron of ours for
a good meny years, and we take pleasure
in running each of the ads you sent us
for a week without any cherge. We, there-
fore, herewith return to you the check
for one doller ({1.C0) which you sent us.

Hoping you continue to improve, 1
remain,

Cordially yours,

We Ce Sinmons




